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Sirs re-Development Variance Permit 438

My wife and I are against any variance regarding reducing development parking. As White Rock is expanding very rapidly - parking is
already difficult for visitors. To reduce parking requirements of 10 % this early, developers will try and reduce parking with every new
development. 
This will set a precedent and parking will eventually be similar to the “West End” of Vancouver. 
White Rock is a desired area for future population growth and parking relaxation should not be considered 

Ed and Patricia Lofeudo 
401-1381 Martin St
White Rock BC V4B 3W6

Regards Ed Lofeudo
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